
Where Golf and Nature Play 

 

Notice to Members - Golf Update 

September 12, 2021 
 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The PIGC Mixed Foursomes Championship will not be played next Sunday October 17 as 

per the Events Programme. It will be re-scheduled whenever possible. 

 

We currently also have three (3) Men's Monthly Medals to reorganize - August, September 

and October. The October Medal requires a New Sponsor, if anyone is interested please 

contact the Captain or a Match Committee Member. 

 

Thank you to Peter Moloney and the Dryforce Company for Sponsorship over the past 

years. 

 

The past weeks have all been Social Golf, but lets not be complacent. The Greens are 

recovering extremely well following the coring, so we all need to do our bit to ensure they 

remain well looked after. Social Golf still requires divots to be filled. 99% of divots will be 

made by Members as there are very few Regional or Local Green Fee Players at the 

present time. 

 

Carts need to stay 5 to 10 metres from the Greens at all times. Cart signs have been 

added all around the Course to direct drivers and are positioned for good reasons. Last 

Saturday there were 3 signs at the beginning of the 13
th
 Fairway indicating that all carts 

should remain to the right hand side, yet there were wheel marks straight down the middle? 

 

Please be vigilant and let's take care of our Course. 

 

 

Phil Ellard - Men's Captain 

 

 

 

Men's Match Committee - Nominations 2021-2022 
 

Members, 

 

As previously mentioned the actual 2021 AGM of the PIGC Match Committee on Saturday 

October 16, 2021 has been cancelled. The current position of the Committee was outlined 

to all Financial Members in the last notice with a 2022 requirement of three (3) New 

Committee Members and also nominations for positions of Captain and Vice Captain. 



 

 

Following the deadline for nominations at 10:00am on Saturday October 9, the required 

number of nominations were received. No balloting will be necessary and all nominations 

are duly elected. 

 

The 2022 PIGC Match Committee will be as follows. 

Captain:- Phil Ellard (1 year) :- Duly Elected to Match Committee (2 years) 

V/Capt :- Carl Russo (1 year) :- Duly Elected to Match Committee (2 years) 

 

Committee Members as follows:- 

John Hammon :- 1 Year remaining of a 2 Year term. 

Craig O'Neill :- 1 Year remaining of a 2 Year term. 

James Fowler :- Duly Elected to complete a remaining year of a 2 Year term. 

Reece Jamieson :- Duly elected for a 2 Year term. 

Barry Grazules :- Duly elected for a 2 Year term. 

 

Thank you to all the Members who nominated this year. Welcome to the Committee. 

  

Phil Ellard - Men’s Captain - 12/10/21 

  

 

 


